
Update from Katy Barnwell, October 1, 2018 

Dear praying friends, 

Warm greetings!  A short update this month:  Please keep praying for wisdom and 

perseverance as I push to complete the final editing for the new edition of the 

Bible Translation training manual, and work on updating the "Teacher's Notes" that 

accompany this manual.  Continue to pray for: 

• patience in checking details of consistency in formatting; 

• wisdom and insight to see any errors and anything that could be better       

worded or illustrated; 

• physical strength and alertness (long hours working on a computer); 

• and just the ability to finish this task well so that the manual will be as 

helpful as possible in training those who are translating into their own 

languages worldwide. 

Also, Ernest Ebak, as leader of the Mbembe Old Testament translation, is 

scheduled to travel in November to participate in an important workshop on 

translating Psalms, to be held in Israel.  He still needs a visa – pray this will come 

through soon. 

Appreciating your prayer partnership!  Love and blessings, 

 
E-mail:  katy_barnwell@tsco.org 

Home address:  4 Clevemede, Goring-on-Thames, Reading, Berks., RG8 9BU, UK 


